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Industrial NDT Services Division License No. 13-06147-04 '

ATTN: Drent Junkins Docket No. 030-1??08'

;

Vice President EA 90-202 !
1

2174 Wendell Avenue t

L P.O. Box P245
; Indianapolis, IN 46707

f Gentlemen: >

r

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by James R. Mu11auer,
M.H.S. of this office on November 14, 1990, of activities authorized by NRCo

L Byproduct Material License No. 13-06147-04 and tc the discussion of our
' findings with you at the conclusion of the inspection.

;

The special Safety inspection was conducted to review the circumstances
surrounding a radiography incident that occurred on September 12, 1990,
and subsequent incident that occurred on October 31, 1990. In a letter dated
Octnber.1, 1990, you notified our. office of the September 1?, 1990, incident;
however, your evaluation concerning an exposure to an individual needed
further clarification. Your second notification clarifying the individual's
exposure indicated that the extremity dose exceeded Part 20 limits.

.The enciesed copy of our inspection report. identifies areas examined during
' 'the inspection. Within these areas the inspection consisted of e selective

examination of procedures and representative records, a reenactment of the
incident, and. interviews with personnel.-

,

During-this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of NRC: requirements. You will be notified by separate correspondence of our'

'

decision regarding enforcement actions based on the findings of this inspection.
i- |No written response is required until you are notified of.the proposed.

enforcement action.
r

.In accordance with 10 CFR ?.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
'

this 'etter andcthe enclosed inspection report will be placed-in the NRC
Public' Document Room.

()N
'

i

'h

!

i

.

90120'0135 901126 j4
REG 3 LIC30 |13-06147-04 PDC

Tf' bo, N
- a-



B

*e

.

.

.

Industrial HDT Services Division ? NOV 61900

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
~

Sincerely,

_

--

Charles E. Norelius, Director
[ Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 030-12208/90-001(DRSS)

'

cc w/ enclosure:
DCD/DCB (RIDS)

_

bec w/ enclosure:
J. Lieberman, OE

- J. Goldberg, OGC
R. Bernero, HMSS
U. Gusa, *W
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